
  
Join the Zoning Board of Appeals (ZBA) 
  
Are you passionate about shaping the future of our small rural community? Do you have a keen 
eye for detail and a commitment to upholding zoning regulations? Are you looking for a great 
way to give back to the community you live in while meeting your neighbors and making new 
friends? If so, we invite you to consider joining the Zoning Board of Appeals (ZBA). 
  
Position Available: Multiple Zoning Board of Appeals (ZBA) Members 
Location: Lyndon Township, Michigan 
Meeting Schedule: Third Tuesday of Every Month (Only meet if there are projects submitted) 
Length of Term: Until 12/31/2025 
  
About Us: 
Lyndon Township as you know is a close-knit rural community nestled in the heart of Michigan. 
With our picturesque landscapes, large areas of state-owned land and strong community spirit, 
we strive to preserve the charm and character that make our township unique. The Zoning 
Board of Appeals plays a crucial role in ensuring that our zoning regulations are upheld while 
also considering requests for variances and appeals. 
  
Responsibilities: 
As a member of the Zoning Board of Appeals, you will be tasked with: 
  
Reviewing and deciding on requests for variances from zoning regulations. 
Hearing and deciding on appeals of administrative decisions related to zoning enforcement. 
Conducting thorough reviews of zoning issues and making well-informed decisions that align 
with township regulations and community interests. 
  
Qualifications: 
We are seeking individuals who possess the following qualifications: 
  
Residency within Lyndon township boundaries. 
A commitment to attending monthly meetings held on the third Tuesday of each month. 
An understanding of zoning regulations or a willingness to learn the zoning regulations. 
Excellent communication skills and the ability to collaborate effectively with fellow board 
members and community members. 
  
Trainings: 
Don't worry if you're unfamiliar with the duties of a ZBA member. There are many training and 
information resources available to help you excel in this position. The Township has budgeted to 
provide all members of its boards and commissions with the necessary training to fulfill their 
duties effectively. 
  
How to Apply: 
If you are interested in serving on the Zoning Board of Appeals and contributing to the future of 
our township, please submit a letter of interest and your resume to Janet Gilkey, Office Manager 
at officemgratlyndon@gmail.com .  Open until filled. 
  
Join Us: 
Join us in shaping the future of our rural Michigan Township. Together, we can preserve the 
character of our community while promoting and allowing responsible growth and development. 
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